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Dear APE Parent(s)/Guardian(s):
We want to start off by saying that this is not the way we hoped the 2020-2021 school year would start, but we are happy to be back working with your students again!
While on distance learning, you will have three different options for APE services.
1. Parents can make appointments with their APE teachers to schedule live web sessions using google classroom.  For these sessions, it is important to remember that a parent/guardian needs to be with the student for the entire APE session.  These sessions can be scheduled between 7:30am and 3:00pm

2. Parents can choose to have APE teachers provide videos of activities that can be followed whenever is convenient for the parent.  This would be an option for parents that are not available during school hours.  This would also include a weekly check in from your APE teacher.


3. If parents wish to opt out of services during distance learning, they can.  This does NOT discontinue services; it just means these services will not be provided until the return to the blended school model.  If this is the option chosen, please submit this information via email or in a written letter to the district.  
Your APE teachers will be reaching out to you by phone and/or email to work out the best option for you and your student.  These delivery methods will be in place until it is safe enough to go to a blended school model.  Looking forward to another great year with your students!

Thank you,
Adapted Physical Education Department
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